
PBIA Board Member Nomination Form 

The Parking & Business Improvement Area Board (PBIA) was created by the Olympia City 
Council in 2006 with the adoption of Ordinance No. 6375 establishing the Parking and 
Business Improvement Area (PBIA) for downtown Olympia. 

The PBIA Board is not an independent business association; instead it is a City of 
Olympia advisory committee with board members elected annually by the PBIA 
ratepayers. 

The Board's purpose is to develop an annual recommendation for Council consideration 
about how to invest the PBIA Fund, with specific projects and budgets and prepare a 
plan for regular communication of PBIA projects and information to ratepayers. 

Each board member agrees to serve no less than approximately three hours per month, 
attending the monthly board as well as any additional committee meetings or 
stakeholder roundtables. 

Nominations must be received with your contact information and a brief statement about why 
you would like to serve on the board (see below). The PBIA’s nominating committee will 
identify prospective members to stand for election. Ballots will be mailed to ratepayers in good 
standing. Each business is entitled to one vote. Voting will take place over a one week period in 
November.  

Name  

Business 

Are you the business owner or an employee representing the business? 

How long has your business been operating in Downtown Olympia? 

 

Why do you want to be a board member?  

  


